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IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR MUDDY RIVER CREDIT UNION 
MEMBERS – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

Welcome to Frontier Community Credit Union (FCCU)! Your FCCU membership gives 
you access to many new financial benefits, and we hope you’ll take the time to learn more 
about the services we offer. 

On Thursday, September 30, 2021, at 4 P.M., your Muddy River Credit Union (MRCU) 
accounts will begin the conversion to FCCU. You will no longer be able to use your MRCU 
accounts after this time. 

Here is information about your new FCCU accounts: 
Account number: <Enter number> 
	 Use your account number when working with a teller or accessing online banking.
MICR number (savings): <Enter number> 
	 Provide your MICR number when setting up Direct Deposit for your payroll, or 	
	 ACH electronic deposits or withdrawals.

Enclosed with this letter is a newsletter containing important information about 
transitioning your account, as well as frequently asked questions regarding the merger. 
Please review these items and keep with your financial records. 

We know some of these changes may be confusing, so if you have any questions, please 
call us at (913) 651-6575. 

Very respectfully,

Michael J. Augustine
President/CEO

690 Eisenhower Road  
Leavenworth, KS 66048
(913) 651-6575 or (800) 633-4559
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